
SPRING 2024
HORSEBACK
RIDING PROGRAMS

Everyone is welcome!
Come Ride With Us!
The Practicum is a professional improvement, non-credit
horseback riding lesson program open to everyone. Lessons in
dressage, hunt seat, western, polo, and trail are offered at a
variety of levels. 

January 22 - April 26 (13 Weeks)
UConn Storrs Campus

Riding Teams
Dressage, Equestrian and Varsity Polo

Lesson Registration Now Open!
Make your payment and submit your registration forms to secure
your spot! Spaces are limited and available on a first come, first
served basis.

Registration and Payment Deadlines
Team Tryout Registration - January 19 | 12:00AM
Practicum Registration - January 19 | 12:00AM
Team Lesson Registration - January 22 | 8:00AM

Mandatory Spring Practicum Meeting
Thursday, January 18, 2024 - 7:00 PM | W.B. Young Building,
Room 100

*All individuals interested in riding lessons/teams must attend the
mandatory practicum meeting.*
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Learn More & Register Today at
s.uconn.edu/practicum

https://s.uconn.edu/practicum

